
  MLS - Sherwood Newsletter 

Week 13 November 16, 2012 

If you have any information you would like put in the weekly newsletter please call Roxanne Ellingson 459-2256 

          

Thursday, November 22nd                                                                                                                                          

November 23rd                                                           

No School - Thanksgiving Holdiday 

MISSING FROM THE KITCHEN!! 

There is a larger, clear Rubbermaid container missing 

from the school kitchen. If anyone has used it (possibly 

during the Halloween parties) or knows where it's at, 

please return it to the school. Thank you! 

Next Week's Menu: 
Monday Nov. 19: Breakfast: Cereal, 

toast, juice and milk 

Lunch: Chicken spaghetti, fresh buns, 

salad bar, fruit and milk 

Tuesday Nov. 20: Breakfast: Biscuits 

w/ sausage gravy or honey, juice and 

milk 

Lunch: Turkey subs, nachos, salad bar, 7-layer bar, fruit 

and milk  

Wednesday Nov. 21: Breakfast: Cereal, cinnamon rolls, 

juice and milk 

Lunch: BBQ meatballs, chicken rice, cheese beans, 

bread, fruit and milk 

Thursday Nov. 22: NO SCHOOL - BE THANKFUL! 

Friday Nov. 23: NO SCHOOL - THANKSGIVING 

BREAK 

Upcoming Events: 
Friday Nov. 16: 7th GBB Glenburn Tourney 10:00 vs 

TGU 

Saturday Nov. 17: Heather (Mott) Severt Benefit 5:30-

8:00 

Monday Nov. 19: JH GBB @ Bottineau 4:30 

Tuesday Nov. 20: JH GBB @ Kenmare 5:00 

Wednesday Nov. 21: No Events 

Thursday Nov. 22: No School - Be Thankful!! 

Friday Nov. 23: No School - Thanksgiving Break 

Saturday Nov. 24: No Events 

WHAT: Silent Auction Benefit for Heather 

(Mott) Severt  

WHEN: November 17, 2012 5:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Sherwood Memorial Legion Hall 

 Supper to be served 

 Auction items needed 

 Raffle drawing will take place that evening 

Contact Heather Volk for more information            

833-4983, 459-2289.  

Heather Severt is the daughter 

of Ernie and Carol Mott and a 

1994 graduate of Sherwood 

High. She currently lives in La 

Salle, CO and has recently 

been diagnosed with breast 

cancer. You can read more of her story on her 

Caring Bridge page at www.caringbridge.org. 

Please Come Show Your Support 

Birthdays This Week:   Abby 

Buynak November 24th 

By practicing gratitude, studies have 

shown you can increase your happi-

ness by 25%. It's worth a try! 

RAFFLE TICKETS for the Big Buck Contest are 

now being sold at Enghs Hardware. The prize is a 223 

Bolt Action Gun, drawing November 26th.  



IT'S GETTING COLD OUT THERE 

Remember to send your child to school with the proper 

clothing (hat, gloves, warm coat, snow pants, boots). 

They will be heading outdoors for recess when possible 

and we want them to be warm. So bundle them up! 

TODAY!! Connor Beckedahl 

November 8th                      

Emma Southam November 16th  


